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ANNA BISSO
ANNA BISSO

Hexagonal lantern in classic 
style, made of shockproof resin 
material, UV stabilised, rust 
and corrosion-free. Modular 
construction suitable for 
post top, hanging and wall 
installation. Insulation class II, 
protection rating IP55.

Decorative pinnacle to be 
mounted on the roof top for 
post installation or on the 
lantern base for hanging 
installation. 

Body lantern roof made of 
shockproof resin material, UV 
stabilised and supplied with 
E27 lampholder. Tool-free 
opening for relamping and 
maintenance. 

Diffuser made of UV stabilised 
PMMA resistant to yellowing 
process due to sun rays, 
available in clear and provided 
with recess for power cable 
supply. Made of one piece only 
and closed at the bottom to 
ensure high protection against 
external agents. 
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ANNA BISSO

FE22.131.AXE27 Anna Bisso E27 Wall Lantern E27 No N/A N/A Black 18

FE22.131.WXE27 Anna Bisso E27 Wall Lantern E27 No N/A N/A White 18

LAMP NOT INCLUDED

E27 LAMPHOLDER
INCLUDED

Lamps sold separately 
– see pg 38 for details


